

Province Twenty-Four Council Minutes

November 2, 2013

A regular meeting of the Province Twenty-Four Council was held on Saturday, November 2, 2013, at 7:54 p.m., Collegiate Province Representative Sedgie Bond being in the chair and the acting Secretary, Province Alumni Coordinator Ryan Case, being present. Also present were three brothers from Lambda Phi, three from Lambda Xi, five from Eta Phi, and one from the Jackson Area Alumni Association.

Brother Aaron Strum moved that the Province Council lower the dues of area alumni associations to \$35 annually. The motion was adopted.

Brother Strum moved to appoint a committee to design a Province 24 T-Shirt for the 2014 Province Workshop, consisting of Sedgie Bond, Aaron Strum, and Stephen Savell. The motion was adopted.

It was announced that there would be a chili cook-off for Province Workshop in 2014, with each chapter submitting a pot for judging at the event. The winning chapter will get the Mag.

The meeting adjourned at 8:41 p.m. Ryan Case, Acting Secretary